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t's all about the lifestyle. I am
currently doing a yoga class every

Sunday at an Indian Gopani in
London. I used to take yoga classes

but didn't continue it because it
didn't have a proper focus. This
particular class focuses on yoga

nidra (yogic sleep) as the first part
and then moves to 5 different yoga

postures followed by breathing
exercises. A class usually last around
90-100 minutes and on one of their
days a week it starts early enough
(even 6am) that I find it really easy

to get up and ready for it. The
quality of the yoga class is really

good and the atmosphere really cool
and chilled out. I would highly

recommend it. On my bed every
morning I do a breathing exercise

called 'body breath'. It's something I
picked up from a book called 'Nidra'.
For 1 minute you do the routine with
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your eyes open then 2 minutes with
your eyes closed and in between I

have my morning shower. I find that
it clears my mind and helps me start

the day off on a positive note. Did
you know that no matter how hard
you try to find a job you can't find a
job? It's just that some people are
fortunate to have a job while most

are not. I've been searching online to
see if I can find a way to raise my
money and have tried applying for

jobs and working for others but all in
vain. I'm currently on standby

waiting for my contract to finish. I
am currently on a disability living

allowance and the only income that I
have is the salary that I get from my
temporary job. This makes it really
hard to travel and I only get paid

once a month on the 6th. Whenever I
make money I am either going to

travel or spend it on home
improvement or starting up a

business. My ideas all seem to be
unprofitable. I am currently in debt

so I have to make decisions in a
financial sense but also with regards
to how I feel in my life. I am currently
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on a disability living allowance and
the only income that I have is the

salary that I get from my temporary
job. This makes it really hard to
travel and I only get paid once a

month on the 6th. Whenever I make
money I am either going to travel or
spend it on home improvement or
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